
  
LRS, the nation’s seventh-largest privately-held waste and recycling company, effective 1/1/2021 
has acquired Maywood, Ill.-based Roy Strom Refuse Removal Service, Inc, among the most 
respected independent waste haulers in the Chicagoland market. As a resident of River Grove 
the program will not change. The trucks are the same and the collection program is the same. If 
you have any needs please utilize the Village Public Works Dept. 708-452-7055 or visit 
roystrom.com for program information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


